

730 S. New Street West Chester, PA 19382

Phone: 484-284-3081 Email: office@deafcanpa.org

deafcanpa.org

Spring 2025 Highlights!

Our Church Council added two new people to lead our Board. Glen Sparr (above) is our new Vice President, retired, & formerly involved with Deaf Community organizations in Utah.

Council member, Roseann Hazirci, (left) is a retired healthcare worker & current caretaker for an intellectually disabled Deaf woman.





(Left) A recent immigrant birthday party brought together people from different countries & states asking for Zoom classes. We thank the WC Lions for providing \$30,000 to set up a hybrid classroom (right) but we are overwhelmed with the many challenges and dangers from the new White House. We need your help more than ever as grants are harder to get this year. Can you help?

